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"The governor’s executive order to seize ventilators from Upstate and Western New
York hospitals and move them to New York City endangers the residents, healthcare
professionals, and individuals currently experiencing complications due to the
COVID-19 virus here in Western New York. As the virus spreads across New York,
with cases in Upstate and Western New York on the rise, the confiscation of these
stockpiles for shipment downstate will leave our healthcare system dangerously low
when our apex arrives. Monetary reimbursements for these life-saving pieces of
equipment will not do our healthcare professionals nor our residents any good if
there are no ventilators or PPE available for purchase. I understand the current
emergency facing the residents of New York City; however, the health and safety of
Upstate and Western New York healthcare workers and residents are just as
important as those living downstate.
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